
 

 

Our reference: HMY/SB* 

27th March 2020 
 
Dear Year 11 and Families 
 
Please click the following link to view messages from your teachers that they did not get the chance to 

say before you left last week: https://tinyurl.com/w6rgtuz  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

H. McInerney 

 
Mrs H McInerney 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

https://tinyurl.com/w6rgtuz

